
Werner fence height modification 
741 Orchard Dr, Paso Robles 93446 
APN 025-281-023 

We would like to install a fence on our front property line with a sliding gate on the driveway. 
The standard fence height is 3’ and a 4’ fence is allowed with DRC approval. 
We are seeking that approval. 

Our property is 1 acre and the front property line is approximately 150’.  The reason for the 
fence is primarily security and we felt that a 4’ fence would be more secure. Additionally, 
due to the width of the property a 4’ fence would be a better scale for that width. The fence 
will go along the front property line to the north and then turn to the west and connect to an 
existing wrought iron fence and gate.  

The materials would be metal wrought iron and would be see through. 

It will be installed by a licensed contractor.  
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